

## Laura Touchstone Principal

Deborah Long Assistant Principal Melanie McElhaney Assistant Principal

September 27, 2022

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

In an effort to improve the safety for our children, the school district will begin implementing random searches of secondary students and student lockers during the 2022-2023 school year. The random wand metal detector searches will be conducted quickly and in such a way, that instructional time will not be interrupted. The searches will detect the possession of weapons, deter the bringing of weapons onto school grounds, and reduce the potential for violent incidents.

If you or your child has any questions, please refer to the Rights and Responsibilities Handbook, which can be found on the student's device and the Escambia County School District website or please contact Mrs. Deborah Long at 850-937-5456.

Sincerely,

Laura Touchstone

Principal